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Re: The Seven Project charitable contribution


Dear                      			:

On behalf of myself and the Board of Directors of The Seven Project, Inc., I want to express our appreciation to you for your contribution of                                                                                                          . As an organization acting as a 501(c)3, all contributions to The Seven Project, Inc. are deductible in accordance within current IRS regulations.

Your donation will help us considerably in our effort in the development and/or operation of a health and fitness facility for those living with physical disability, and we thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Tara Blackwell, CEO
The Seven Project, Inc.
(850) 972-9555
Connect@the7proj.com


“No goods or services were provided by The Seven Project, Inc. in consideration of this donation.”
83-1783055
www.the7proj.com
Tara Blackwell
Chief Executive Officer
connect@the7proj.com
The Seven Project 
7567 Howard Dean Lane
Pensacola, Fl 32526
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